
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Clubs 
There will be no clubs at all next week due to Parent/Carers’ Evenings next week. Clubs will begin again 
in the first week after half term and more information will be coming out for those clubs which are 
changing.  
 
Year 5 /6 Kingswood trip 
The final day for bringing in a reply slip and deposit is Thursday 25th 
October. We will be notifying Kingswood of our final numbers after 
this day. 
 
Parents’ Evening 
A reminder that this is taking place over Monday and Wednesday nights next week.  Unfortunately, 
unless you have signed up for a time on one of these days, teachers will be unable to see you on either 
of the given nights.  
 
Lunch Money 
Please ensure that your child’s lunch account is not in arrears. Thank you to all parent/carers who have 
updated their balance since the last reminder. 
 
Peace in our Time 
To celebrate the centenaries of various events, there will be a weekend of community events in 
Pegswood starting on Friday 9th November with a play and tea dance, continuing on Saturday 10th 
November and concluding on Sunday 11th November with a Remembrance Service at St Andrew’s 
Church Bothal. Please see the attachment accompanying the newsletter. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 22nd October   Parents’ Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 
Wednesday 24th October Parents’ Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 
Friday 26th October   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for half term – 3.15pm 
Monday 5th November School opens after half term 

Sale of Poppies 
Friday 16th November Children in Need 
Wednesday 21st November Bookshop 
Friday 30th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Saturday 1st December  Pegswood Community Hub Christmas Fair 
Friday 7th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
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